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Dear Central Families,

It has been a beautiful early March! We hope that you are able to enjoy some of the lovely weather outside over the
weekend.

Our Celebration of Learning was different this year, but we are very excited about the new See-Saw platform to be
able to share your child’s learning with you more visually throughout the year. Hopefully, you had a chance to see and
experience learning through your child’s eyes on our See-Saw kickoff on Thursday. The use of this tool will continue
throughout the school year.

Hot lunch forms are due back Thursday, March 11th. We have a Professional Development day for staff on  Monday,
March 8th. As a result there is no school for students on Monday!

Our next School Council meeting will be held virtually on Thursday, March 11th at 6pm. The zoom link is below:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83186917009?pwd=SFRkcGtRNWdKZWk0VWRJWVd4eXB3Zz09

Do you have any children turning 3,4 or 5 this year? Early Learning (3 and 4 year olds) and Kindergarten are
accepting registrations for next year. Please see the information notice below and call us at (403)223-2170 for
support registering your child! February and March calendar can be found below as well.

Have a wonderful week! - Mr. LeGrandeur

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83186917009?pwd=SFRkcGtRNWdKZWk0VWRJWVd4eXB3Zz09





